February Newsletter

Dear Parents:

This month's Letters of the Week and topics:

February 4 - Letter P

February 11- Letter Q

February 18 - Letter R

February 25 - Letter S

Topics will include - Groundhog Day, Valentine's Day, the concept of Opposites Bible Stories will be the theme of Miracles of Jesus

We are so proud of all the children for working so hard on their homework. It is a wonderful way to reinforce the letter that we are working on and the sound that it makes. If your child writes a word on the back of the homework that starts with the letter of the week, they will get 2 extra stickers!

On Tuesday, February 11th we have Chapel with Miss Holly.

On Wednesday, February 12th, we will have "Quiet Day." Please have your child bring in slippers to wear at school! We will have "quiet" activities planned inside! Please have them wear their regular shoes to school as we will need them when we go outside, weather permitting.

We will be sending out a sign-up for "goodies" that we are requesting for our Valentine Party which will be on Friday, February 14th. All parents have been extremely generous with contributions and make the holidays a special day for the children. Thank you! If your child would like to bring in Valentine cards for the class, we have 10 children. We will be making Valentine bags to put our cards in. Please do not put names of classmates on the cards.

Our Pajama Day has been scheduled for January 30th . Please have your child wear their pajamas with shoes, as weather permitting, we will still go out to the playground. Girls may wear a nightgown, but please have them wear leggings underneath. We will also have a cereal breakfast for snack which will be provided by the Preschool, including spoons, bowls and milk.

IMPORTANT DATES:

May 1- Our PreK Run, everyone is welcome to come and be a spectator at 11:30 May 8 - Mother's Day Party at 11:00

Thank you, Arlene Walker Donna Clark